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Message from Commodore - PC
Terry Edgell

Well, what a great Queen of the
Chesapeake pageant for Red Eye Yacht
Club. We took home the plaque for
best decorated tent and most
importantly our Princess Erica became
the Queen. Congratulations to her!

Keep her in your prayers, for a speedy
recovering from her procedure.

Thanks to the officers for doing a great job that
weekend also. We all got to jump in the pool with our
uniforms. I know Erica made her family proud as well as
the members of Red Eye Yacht Club. Those two days made
this whole year worthwhile as Commodore.

Message from Vice Commodore -
Robert Burke

I want to Congratulate our very own
Princess Erika Scarcella for becoming the
77th Queen of the Chesapeake. It has
been an honor watching her confidence
grow over these past years while
attending the many yacht club events.
Her victory was well deserved.

2024 Officers

​Commodore

PC Terry Edgell

(443) 834-2052

edgeter8@yahoo.com

Vice Commodore

Robert Burke

(302)293-7670

remberin3@gmail.com

Rear Commodore

Kyle Gubernat

(443)904-2708

kgubernatreyc@gmail.com

​Fleet Captain

Dave Cohen

(410)218-5884

dcohenreyc@gmail.com

Recording Secretary

Aimee Mitchell
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We were fortunate to be able to bring
her to the pageant by boat and fly her QOTC flag for the
boat ride home.

Please join me in congratulating Queen Erika Scarcella!!

Message from Rear Commodore - Kyle
Gubernat

I can’t believe 4th of July is here and gone! I hope
everyone had an awesome holiday weekend and
everyone stayed safe.

There’s plenty more boating to be done so I hope to be
seeing everyone out on the water!

I wanted to take a minute to Congratulate our very own
Erika Scarcella. She was crowned the 77th Queen of
the Chesapeake a few weeks ago! This is a huge deal,
she deserved it!!

Thank you to everyone who came out to support her,
she’s got an amazing support system behind her!

If anyone needs anything reach out to me, otherwise,
Stay classy Redeye

Message from Fleet Captain - Dave Cohen

You may have seen the recent email about a boat cruise to
Kent Island Yacht Club for Labor Day Weekend, Friday
August 30th - Monday September 2nd.

Please contact me if you would like to go. 

Message from Chaplain Steve Culhane

Heavenly Father,

Thank you for all your blessings. Thank you for our
Independence as One Nation under God. Moving through
the summer months watch over us as we enjoy the gift of
boating. As Always let us remember the true peace of God
begins anywhere on the water.

In your Name,

AMEN

Pray continually. (1 Thessalonians 5:17)

(410)652-6585

aimeemreyc@gmail.com

    Corresponding Secretary

Becky Butensky

(443)350-0328

reycbeckyb@gmail.com

Treasurer

Jeannie Peters

(410) 440-0718

jeannie.reyc@gmail.com

Queen of the Chesapeake

Erika Scarcella

erika.j.scarella@gmail.com

Past Commodore

Bob Carr

(443) 253-5739

Entertainment Officer

Erni Heiser

410-404-4066

dwheiser@verizon.net

Kitchen Chair

Kitty Stone

410-868-4873

kstone@acosta.com

Bar Chairman

Shawn Casserly

shawncass56@aol.com

Bar Assistant

 Michel Golden

 Health & Welfare

Kate Taylor

(443) 465-6378

katetaylor0518@gmail.com
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Health & Welfare - Kate Taylor

Nothing to report

Bar Chair - Shawn Casserly

Nothing to report

Red Eye Bridge Officers for 2023/2024

Commodore: PC Terry Edgell
Vice Commodore: Robert Burke
Rear Commodore: Kyle Gubernat
Fleet Captain: Dave Cohen
Recording Secretary: Aimee Mitchell
Corresponding Secretary: Becky Butensky
Treasurer: Jeannie Peters

Board of Governors ("The Club")

Next Board meeting is Thursday July 25th
 
The board meets the 4th Thursday every month. If you want to
address anything at the meeting, please notify the board 7 days
ahead of time so it can be put on the agenda.

PC Steve Rockel "25
Chip Peters "25
Mike Delamar "25
Andy Crowl "25
John Gosnell "24
Dave Cohen '24'
Dave "Pokey" Yourik '24'
Neil Gubernat '24'

Board of Directors ("The Holding Company")

President, JJ Troiani '26
Vice President, Marc Melefsky '25
Secretary, Cambria Hall '25
Treasurer, Bob Duley '26
Director, Steve Culhane '26
Director, Jeff Mitchell '26
Director, John Snyder '25
Director, Dave Cohen '25
Director, Neil Gubernat '25

Board Chairperson

JJ Troiani

(302) 593-7025

 jtroiani4@aol.com

REYC EVENTS
July 2024

July 12th - General
Membership Meeting
7:30 pm
July 25th - Board
Meeting

--------------------------------------

How do I reserve the
clubhouse for a private
gathering?

Contact Entertainment
Chair Erni Heiser

Link to Rental Agreement

New Members
Welcome!

ATTENTION:
General Membership
Meetings are held the
second Friday of each
month.
 
The next General Meeting

is:

July 12th @ 7:30 pm

Health & Welfare

Kate Taylor
(443) 465-6378

katetaylor0518@gmail.com

If you know someone who needs a
cheer from the club, please let

me know. Nothing is better when
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By-Law Committee

PC Steve Rockel
Mark Melefsky
Ernie Heiser

ByLaw Changes to be presented at the General Meeting:

Earn Work Hours

If you would like to host a social event at the club, earn work
hours and have fun with your fellow members, please contact
the Entertainment Chair Erni Heiser.

We are always looking for "Mystery Chefs" for our Meeting Night
Dinners. If you are interested, please contact our Kitchen Chair
Kitty Stone.

If you would like to bartend, please contact Shawn Casserly.

Be on the lookout for work party emails.

Dog Protocol

To All Red Eye Members, Their Friends and Guests,

No dogs or any animal allowed in the clubhouse at any
time.

Dogs are allowed on the deck ONLY if they are supervised
by an adult, on a leash and under control.

All dogs must be on a leash at all times, grounds and deck.

YOU MUST PICK UP AFTER THEM! Do not leave their poop
for someone else to step in. Bags will be available at the
piers. Please instruct you friends/guests to do the same.

By following these rules, all members will enjoy the club as
well as our dogs!

Boat US #

GA84914Y
 

you are feeling down to get some
attention.

Quick Links...

REYC website
REYC on Facebook
REYC on Twitter

Check out our website!

Club Apparel for
Sale:

GET YOUR RED EYE GEAR

I am taking orders for REYC
shirts, hats, jackets, anything you
would like to order to show your
RED EYE YACHT CLUB support.

 
When ordering, please use the

catalog on top of display case and
contact:

 STEVE ROCKEL
443-904-6317

trockel0704@yahoo.com
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